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President’s Corner: I Couldn’t Walk for 
4 Weeks… Here’s What I Learned  

A few weeks ago, I went through something that turned my life 

upside down: the worst ankle sprain I’ve ever had. The pain was 

intense, and my ankle looked so swollen and bruised that I was 

convinced it was broken. Luckily, it wasn’t—but it was still a bad 

sprain that left me unable to walk for four weeks (and counting!) 

Click to read more ››  
 

 



 

 

  

Surpassing Our Goal: How Your 
Support is Transforming Schools 
Across Africa 

We are thrilled to announce that we have not only met but exceeded 

our goal for the Schools of Africa campaign! Our initial goal was 

$12,000, and thanks to your incredible generosity, we have raised an 

outstanding $14,118. Your support has been instrumental in 

financially supporting nine schools across eight African countries.  

Click to read more ››  
 

 

  

Korea as a Pioneer: How a Peaceful 
Korean Peninsula Would Change the 
Global Landscape 

On August 15 each year, South Korea celebrates "Gwangbokjeol," or 

National Liberation Day, commemorating the country's liberation 

from 35 years of Japanese colonial rule on August 15, 1945. Despite 

significant efforts over the past seven decades, the Korean Peninsula 

remains divided. To explore the potential of a reunified Korea and its 

global impact, the Women’s Federation for World Peace USA hosted 

the GWPN Forum: "Korea as a Pioneer: How a Peaceful Korean 

Peninsula Would Change the Global Landscape."  

Click to read more ››  
 

 

  

WFWP Arizona Honors Women Behind 
Project J.O.Y. at HerStory Award 
Program 

On August 25, the Arizona chapter of the Women's Federation for 

World Peace (WFWP) hosted a special HerStory Award ceremony 

during the dinner reception of singer Marcelito Pomoy. The event 

was dedicated to recognizing the remarkable contributions of two 

women who have played pivotal roles in the success of Project 

J.O.Y., an organization dedicated to transforming healthcare and 

providing shelter for homeless families in the Philippines.  

Click to read more ››  
 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Awaken Retreat 2024: Your 
Transformative Journey Awaits! 

Elevate your life at the Awaken Retreat 2024, October 10th to 

13th in beautiful Pennsylvania. Book by September 15th to snag 

our early bird special and save on this transformative experience for 

your mind, body, and soul. Don’t miss out! 

Click to read more ››  
 

 



 

 

  

HerStory Award 

Join us on Sat. September 14th at 8PM EDT for the next virtual 
HerStory Award.  
  
Click to Learn More... 

 

 

Want to see our upcoming events nationwide? Click here ››  
 

 

  
 

  

We'd love to hear from you.  
Have any thoughts or ideas to share about our newsletter? We've love your feedback! Send 

them our way at wfwp.newsletter@ gmail,com. 
 

 

     

 

 

Our Contact Information 
Women's Federation for World Peace USA 
481 8th Avenue, Suite 608 
New York, NY 10001 
(212) 302-8837 
www,wfwp,us 

 

 

  

 
 


